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6" December 2019

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Christer Olsson was sent by the Swedish Floorball Association to Singapore in 1998 to develop the
game of floorball and to coach the National Men’s Team from January — May 1998.

He has been working closely with Singapore Floorball Association as a part-time international
instructor for five years to assist Singapore to build and develop the coaching programme - he
conducted courses to develop coaches in a Train the Trainers Floorball Course. He also conducted the
first ever floorball coaching course in Asia.

During his stay in Singapore he had met up with the deputy director of Co-curricular Activities Branch
(CCAB) of Ministry of Education, Mr Ong Lye Huat. As a result of the meeting, Mr Ong become the SFA

Vice President and the SFA official address was CCAB and that’s when floorball has slowly been
introduced to schools in Singapore.

Christer, as the National Coach for the National Men team, led the team at the World Floorball
Championship 1998 at Prague.

On behalf of Singapore Floorball Association, we are grateful and appreciate Christer’s contribution to
build the foundation here for the floorball community to grow.

Thank you very much !

Yours in floorball
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Kenneth Ho
President
Singapore Floorball Association

Singapore Floorball Association, No3 Stadium Drive Singapore 397630



